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Upcoming Dates  
 
January 1:  NO SCHOOL 
January 18:  NO SCHOOL 
 
February 10: 2020-2021 registration for returning families 
February 11: 2020-2021 registration for returning families and the community 
 
 

 

JANUARY 2021 NEWS 
 

 

 
JANUARY RE-BOOT 

 
January always brings a fresh start to the 2nd half of the year - here are some reminders to get you started. 

1.  2nd floor and basement classrooms enter/exit the building through the blue doors 
2. First floor classrooms enter through the small door with the steps 

3. Temperature AND sanitizer still required - even with gloves/mittens we will sanitize 
4. Wash hands and use the restroom before entering classrooms 

5. Bring water daily for your child as well as warm outdoor clothes – coats/hats/mittens 
6. INFANT/TODDLER/TWOS – food must be cut in ¼ inch and ½ inch bite sizes  

 
 

 
JORDAN SPRINGS MEAL 

 
If you ordered a meal, you can pick it up on 

Wednesday, January 6th 
 

 12:30-1:15 OR 5:15-6:15 
 

Thank you for supporting the  
Weekday School!! 

 

WDS Registration for 2021-2022 
 

Registration for next year (Sept 2021 – May 2022) 
 will be Wednesday, February 10th and  

Thursday, February 11th in Loudoun Hall  
during school hours. 

 
If you have any questions about your child’s 

placement for next year, feel free to discuss with 
your classroom teacher or stop by to see  

Ms. Christen in the office. 
 
 

 
RESERVED PARKING for January, just 2 spots away from the door!! 

This month’s auction will be done on the WDS Facebook page on the last day of the month. To bid use the 
comment section under the post about the space.  Only posts between 8AM – 5PM will be counted.  The 

winning bid will need to be paid within a week of the auction.  Thanks and Good Luck! 
 

 


